
From: Diana Handy
To:
Cc:
Subject: Unauthorized discharge to MS4
Date: Thursday, April 04, 2013 3:58:00 PM

Mark,
 
I was just notified by  about a
cross connection that was discovered at 800 N Glebe Rd, Arlington, VA 22203.  A sanitary lateral
from a tenant space was tied into the roof drain.  The roof drain went into the building's stormwater
detention vault which ultimately discharges to the County's storm drain system.  The impacted
surface water is Lubber Run.  The business (tenant space) opened this past January. 
 
The property management company JBG has remedied the cross connection, discharge was ceased
on 04/03/2013.  Magnolia Plumbing has vacuumed out the vault.  The vault still needs to be
sanitized.  They have been instructed to plug the outlet and capture and remove all wash / waste
water.   
 
This email serves as notification for an unauthorized discharge to Arlington County's MS4.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.
 
Thank you,
Diana
 
 
Diana Handy
Stormwater Specialist
Arlington County Department of Environmental Services
Office of Sustainability and Environmental Management
2100 Clarendon Blvd, Suite 705
Phone: 703.228.0772
Fax: 703.228.7134
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